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10.8.21
Communication as at 11.30am
Dear Parents, Carers and Community,
I sincerely hope that this latest communication finds you and your loved ones well. Thank you all for your support these last few days as we have transitioned to the learning from home model. The COVID19 situation is difficult for everyone on many levels and I am grateful for the ongoing support, goodwill and composure of our community as we work through the days ahead together.
Staff are personalising learning and providing support and resources in the way of technology and/or hard copy paper resources. We were guided by your preparation survey responses a few weeks back but if your circumstances have changed and you require a different or additional approach at home, let us know. Reach out to your child’s teacher or via the office if you do not have what you need.
I would like to remind all our families that there is minimal supervision on site for those students who cannot be educated at home. Classroom teachers are checking in with all families and registering online engagement or connection as attendance at school. If your child is unwell and not attending to online or paper copy learning on any given day, please follow usual attendance explanation procedures by completing an absence notification via Skoolbag, email or telephoning the office.
To stay informed we will continue using the following communication methods:
- Skoolbag App
- School Website https://adamstown-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ and
- SMS messaging
Our Facebook account will be utilised for less formal communications, sharing positivity, fun and joy with our community.
For specific online class related learning and communication:
- K-4 SeeSaw
- Years 5 and 6 Google Classroom
We will again place the plastic tub at the school front gate should you be out exercising and wish to deliver any paper copies of work for teacher feedback. If you would like to drop in a note of hello to the staff onsite please feel free to use this facility, we would love to hear from you.
Please access the school’s website to see weekly overviews of learning. The navigation path is School Website – Learning at our school – Learning at home 2021.
I will endeavour to communicate with you all several times a week. I am mindful that it’s any new or updated information that’s important to disseminate whilst you are juggling many things at home. 
Every family and every household will approach learning from home differently and that is ok. I draw your attention to the attached graphic in the hope of providing you all some reassurance and comfort during these challenging circumstances. Thank you for your ongoing support in this time of change. We have done this before and together we will do it again. 
Yours Sincerely,
Emma Stothard
Principal
Adamstown Public School
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